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Thank you for presenting this topic at the recent workshop. Tacoma Power only offers the
general comment that any new proposal to serve NLSL load of load following customers
should be a win-win for all preference customers and not create any new material risks or cost

shifts.

Thank you for your consideration on this topic.
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